
Parents have the possibility to monitor purchases in educational institutions in 
Chisinau 

The Association for Efficient and Accountable Governance (AGER), with the support of the 
National Endowment for Democracy, has launched a new website on the revizia.md platform 
- www.educatie.revizia.md . "Now, parents have the opportunity to be involved in monitoring 
purchases made by educational institutions attended by their children and report 
irregularities observed," reads a post published on AGER's official Facebook page.  

The www.educatie.revizia.md page provides civil society with general information about 
early childhood education institutions, secondary schools, including institutions for children 
with visual and hearing impairments. The page, which contains an interactive map of schools 
in Chisinau and its suburbs, presents data on contracts concluded by educational institutions.  

At the same time, on www.educatie.revizia.md, any parent can monitor how the money 
allocated by the state for educational institutions in Chisinau municipality is spent. The page 
also provides data on grade averages, subjects, teachers' teaching grade, as well as creative 
and sports circles in schools. 

"The project aims to identify possible errors in public procurement carried out by 
educational institutions, report them, and remedy them by addressing the competent 
authorities, thus reducing cases of corruption and illegal fee collection in kindergartens, 
gymnasiums, and high schools," the post reads. 
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